
Response to a question in the House Education Committee February 23, 2021 about the agreement 
between the Legislature and the State Board of Education in 2015 about Financial Literacy.   
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As a result of the joint statement provided in 2015 by the Chair of the House Education Committee, Rep. 
Highland, and the Chair of the State Board of Education, Jim McNiece, KSDE is pleased to see a dramatic 
increase in the number of Kansas students that are taking financial literacy courses. In addition, we are 
also pleased to see a significant increase in the number of courses taught in Kansas schools that offer 
teaching in financial literacy. While we are making gains in Kansas, KSDE will continue to support schools 
and districts with the guidance and resources to implement high quality financial literacy courses and 
instruction. 
 

 

Dr. Brad Neuenswander 
Deputy Commissioner 
Division of Learning Services 

785-296-2303 
bneuenswander@ksde.org 
www.ksde.org 

 

mailto:bneuenswander@ksde.org
http://www.ksde.org/
https://www.ksde.org/

